211 W 3rd ST -- North Platte, NE 69101
(308) 535-6724 -- info@ci.north-platie.ne.us

May 18, 2006

Jessica Wilcox
Renegade Parts Washers
2320 Zinga Drive
Reedsburg, WI 53959

Regarding: Request to allow discharge of product from parts cleaning activity

Dear Ms. Wilcox,

We have reviewed the MSDS that you submitted for Renegade Degreaser and have
determined that based on the proposed small volumes and frequency of discharge it
would be possible to discharge the product into the North Platte Wastewater collection

system.

However, if future activities or stricter regulations should prove that this material is
unacceptable, then the user will have 60 days to seek alternative methods of disposal.

The City of North Platte, Nebraska does not endorse this product or any material
associated with Renegade Parts Washers.

If you have further questions, please contact me at 308-535-6740 ext. 124
Sincerely,

Jerry Deal ,
Water/Wastewater Supt.
City of North Platte, Nebraska



